
Dear Oregon Legislature, 
 
For the safety of the public and my coworkers I have stayed home well beyond my accrued pto and like 
so many I know stand to soon be layed off. Through no fault of mine or my employers. Service industry 
folks and so many others hit hard by this do not have reserves to weather it.  
 
We need expedited and easier access to unemployment and we need rent & mortgage forgiveness for 
however long this period of crisis persists. Please, we are all sacrificing and need help. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hannah 
 


